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Createspace, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book Condition:
New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book *****
Print on Demand *****.This book is an introduction to
application of Mathematics in Economics for students of
disciplines such as economics, finance, business, management,
and accounting. It is intended for readers who may have not
any background in mathematics, and it will also be
appropriate for those with less experience, possibly used in
conjunction with one of the many more elementary texts on
basic mathematics. Parts of this book arise from a lecture
course given by the authors to students of economics,
management, accounting and finance, and management
sciences. Assuming little or no prior knowledge in
mathematics, this market-leading text is a great companion
for those who have not studied mathematics in depth before.
Breaking topics down into short sections makes each new
technique you learn seem less intimidating. This book
promotes self learning and study by working through practice
problems. The second edition of the book continues the
tradition of the first edition by successfully teaching these tools
and techniques through presenting them in conjunction with
interesting and engaging economic applications. The
applications in the text provide students with an...
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